
NOTICE OF MEETING 
The O’Neill Public Schools Board of Education (Holt County 
School District No. 45-0007) will hold a public forum at the 
Administrative Office, 410 E. Benton, O'Neill, NE 68763 on 
Monday, July 11, 2022 at 7:15 PM.   The board will take 

public comment and suggestions regarding the Safe Return 
to In-Person Instruction and Continuity of Services Plans.  

The plans are available for public inspection in the office of 
the Superintendent of Schools in O'Neill, Nebraska or on the 

District website at www.oneillpublicschools.org. 


